
September 10, 2019 
Item No. 7  

 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  August 19, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Letter to City of Sebastian Mayor Hill, re: Graves Brothers Annexation  
 
FROM: Bob Solari 

Commissioner, District 5 
 
  
 
As discussed at the Metropolitan Planning Organization a letter was written and to the 
City of Sebastian, Mayor Jim Hill, asking for a Petition for Voluntary Annexation- Graves 
Brothers.   
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